

September 28, 2018

William Gronseth
Duluth Public School District
215 N 1st Ave E Duluth, MN 55802

RE: School Safety Grant Results

Dear William Gronseth:

Congratulations! We have selected your application submitted in response to the School Safety Grant submission for the following building:

Denfeld High School, 1331 401 N 44th Ave West Duluth, MN 55807-1452

Your assigned random number was 19.

The funding contingent upon any negotiations and clarifications that will be necessary before executing the award, including the submission and approval of a full workplan and budget.

See the breakdown below for our estimated grant amount for each category applied for this grant:

Securing Entrances

High Priority Item	Your Request	MDE Grant Award
Access Controls	\$21,744.00	\$21,744.00
FOB (Keyless) Door Entry Systems		
Door Hardware Upgrades	\$21,641.00	\$21,641.00
Door Alarm Systems		
Physical Structure Changes		

None

Communication Systems

High Priority Item	Your Request	MDE Grant Award	
Communication Within Building	\$18,181.00	\$18,181.00	

Electronic Emergency Notification Systems

External Communication Systems

Visual Notification Systems

None

Beginning next week, <u>Chris Kubesh</u>, Education Finance Specialist and <u>Norrita Rech</u>, Grants Specialist, will be in contact with further details surrounding the clarifications need to complete your grant.

They will also begin the process of preparing the grant documentation, including the Official Grant Award Notification (OGAN), which will include the development of a complete work plan and budget. They will let you know what other steps will be necessary before the execution of the grant documentation.

The grants specialist may also be conducting a Pre-Award Risk Assessment, which will require a review of financial documentation and prior grant performance before the execution of the OGAN. The grants specialist will contact you if she need any information to conduct that assessment.

Please note, if you applied for any lower priority projects, we are unable to fund those projects.

Please do not incur any expenditures until the OGAN is fully executed. Any expenditure you make prior to the full execution of the OGAN will be your sole responsibility to pay.

We look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Timothy E. Larson, Grant Specialist Coordinator timothy.e.larson@state.mn.us or (651) 582-8451

cc: Jason Barsness Peggy Blalock

Norrita Rech Chris Kubesh

School Safety Award Letter



September 28, 2018

William Gronseth
Duluth Public School District
215 N 1st Ave E Duluth, MN 55802

RE: School Safety Grant Results

Dear William Gronseth:

Congratulations! We have selected your application submitted in response to the School Safety Grant submission for the following building:

Rockridge Academy, 1319 4849 Ivanhoe Street Duluth, MN 55804-1131

Your assigned random number was 121.

The funding contingent upon any negotiations and clarifications that will be necessary before executing the award, including the submission and approval of a full workplan and budget.

See the breakdown below for our estimated grant amount for each category applied for this grant:

Securing Entrances

Your Request	MDE Grant Award
\$2,600.00	\$2,600.00
\$6,815.00	\$6,815.00
	\$2,600.00

None

Communication Systems

High Priority Item

Your Request

MDE Grant Award

Communication Within

Building

Electronic Emergency Notification Systems

External Communication Systems

Visual Notification Systems

None

Beginning next week, <u>Chris Kubesh</u>, Education Finance Specialist and <u>Norrita Rech</u>, Grants Specialist, will be in contact with further details surrounding the clarifications need to complete your grant.

They will also begin the process of preparing the grant documentation, including the Official Grant Award Notification (OGAN), which will include the development of a complete work plan and budget. They will let you know what other steps will be necessary before the execution of the grant documentation.

The grants specialist may also be conducting a Pre-Award Risk Assessment, which will require a review of financial documentation and prior grant performance before the execution of the OGAN. The grants specialist will contact you if she need any information to conduct that assessment.

Please note, if you applied for any lower priority projects, we are unable to fund those projects.

Please do not incur any expenditures until the OGAN is fully executed. Any expenditure you make prior to the full execution of the OGAN will be your sole responsibility to pay.

We look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Timothy E. Larson, Grant Specialist Coordinator timothy.e.larson@state.mn.us or (651) 582-8451

cc:

Jason Barsness

Peggy Blalock Norrita Rech Chris Kubesh

School Safety Award Letter